10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWI1A 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER 20 October 2015
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Thank you for your letter of 15 September.

I am grateful for the important work that the United Nations Association of the
United Kingdom continues to do.

As we celebrate the 70th anniversary of the UN, it is right that we both celebrate
its huge achievements and recognise the challenges it faces, including in
seeking to uphold the rules-based global order. The UK is committed to
upholding this system which continues to serve our interests and guarantee our
security.

I have asked officials at the Foreign and Commonwealth Office to respond
substantively to the points you raise in your letter.
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Sir Jeremy Greenstock GCMG



